



It's not too late to stop this! Here's what you can do

Knowledge is Power -- Use It

- Subscribe to the BHA newsletter, and follow us on Facebook, Instagram and Twitter
- Spread the word: share our posts, talk to your friends and neighbors, wear our button and hang our posters in your windows

Call and Email your Representatives

- Tell the Mayor and DOT:
 - Abandon the Promenade Highway Plan now
 - Any alternative must address the needs of people in affected communities, not just traffic
 - Don't try to do it alone. Push other agencies for traffic mitigation measures
- Tell your Federal reps to support two way tolling on the Verrazzano Bridge
- Tell your State reps to oppose the Promenade Highway and support congestion pricing

Daniel Abramson Office of the Mayor dabramson@cityhall.nyc.gov 212-788-7929

Joannene Kidder DOT, Community Affairs jkidder@dot.nyc.gov 212-839-6304

Eric Adams Brooklyn Borough President askeric@brooklynbp.nyc.gov 718-802-3770

Stephen Levin City Council Member slevin@council.nyc.gov 718-875-5200

Jo Anne Simon NYS Assemblymember simonj@nyassembly.gov 718-246-4889

Brian Kavanagh NYS Senator kavanagh@nysenate.gov 212-298-5565

Nydia Velazquez US Representative nydia.velazquez@mail.house.gov 718-222-5819-5819

Kristen Gillibrand US Senator senator@gillibrand.senate.gov 212-688-6262

Chuck Schumer US Senator senator@schumer.senate.gov 212-486-4430

718-858-9193 **JOIN THE BHA** www.thebha.org